
 
 

 

 DESE Post-Secondary Transition Training Institute  
Enrollment Open 

  
The 2018 Transition Training Institute will be held from June 26-28, 2018, at the Holiday Inn 
Executive Center, 2200 Interstate 70 Drive SW in Columbia, Missouri. 
  
The theme for 2018 is Success Ready Students. The training will focus on programs and 
structures to support students in graduating and moving toward post-secondary goals. 
There will be a variety of presentations which will focus on compliance, school-based 
enterprises, self-advocacy, employment, social/emotional intelligence, and career readiness 
with an emphasis on lower cognitive students within each area. Schools are encouraged to 
bring teams of individuals including general education and special education teachers, 
administrators, and counselors to gather information, create action plans, and disseminate 
information for the coming year. A draft agenda will be posted at a later date. Enrollment for 
the institute is now open. Specific enrollment instructions and additional information can be 
found at https://dese.mo.gov/special-education/effective-practices/transition-summer-
institute.   
If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact Dr. Barb Gilpin at 573-751-
7661 or Barb.Gilpin@dese.mo.gov. If you should need special accommodations (dietary, 
braille, physical assistance, etc.), please contact Regina.Miller@dese.mo.gov or 573-751-
0187. 
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